
Resolution No. 2019 - 
 

RESOLUTION OF THE SOLANO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
HONORING ARVIS SEALE, OFFICE ASSISTANT III, UPON HER RETIREMENT FROM THE 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES, EMPLOYMENT AND ELIGIBILITY 

SERVICES DIVISION WITH OVER 35 YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE  
TO SOLANO COUNTY 

 
WHEREAS, Arvis Seale began her career with Solano County in March 1983 as a Unit Clerk in 
the Records Unit and Aid to Family with Dependent Children, now known as the California Work 
Opportunity and Responsibility to Kids Program; and  
 
WHEREAS, Ms. Seale transferred to the Benefits Action Center, a countywide call center for the 
CalFresh and Medi-Cal programs, as one of the original cohort of staff who assisted in the 
implementation of the call center; and  
 
WHEREAS, In November 2016, Ms. Seale transferred to the Center for Healthcare Options and 
Insurance Coverage Enrollment Clerical Unit, a new call center implemented as a result of the 
Affordable Care Act; and  
 
WHEREAS, Ms. Seale had a desire to serve the public and has faithfully done so for over 35 
years, first as a Unit Clerk and later as a Lead Worker Office Assistant III; and  
 
WHEREAS, Ms. Seale’s knowledge of customer service has been utilized in the training of new 
employees who are hired in the call centers’ clerical units and she has received positive feedback 
from clients who have had the pleasure of interacting with her; and  
 
WHEREAS, Ms. Seale’s retirement is one that will bring closure to years of being a committed, 
dedicated and loyal employee to the County of Solano. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Solano County Board of Supervisors hereby 
honors Arvis Seale for over 35 years of outstanding and dedicated service to Solano County and 
wishes her well in her retirement and future endeavors. 

 
Dated this 5th day of February, 2019 

 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
ERIN HANNIGAN, Chairwoman 
Solano County Board of Supervisors 

 
ATTEST: 
BIRGITTA E. CORSELLO, Clerk 
Solano County Board of Supervisors 

 
By: _______________________________ 
Jeanette Neiger, Chief Deputy Clerk 


